Jonathan Parker

From: Arti Sharma <arti.r-amendra@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 25, 2016 3:29 PM

To: jjones@southvalleybiology.com; Jonathan Parker

Cc: Nelson, Misty@Wildlife

Subject: Kern Water Bank Authority Camera Trap Photos

Attachments: IMG_0209.JPG; 2016-04-28 08-04-25 M 1_5.JPG; 2016-05-02 19-50-09 M 1_3.JPG; 2016-05-07
05-13-53 M 3_3.JPG; 2016-05-18 05-20-25 M 2_3.JPG; IMG_20160518_102400.jpg; IMG_20160518_
102749,jpg

Dear Jim and Jon,

My name is Arti and | am one of the Research Technicians that was doing drought surveys and monitoring on your land. |
wanted to send you some photos our camera traps caught! | also attached a photo of a Blainville's Horned Lizard we
found during a transect. Thank you once again for letting us do our studies on these lands, it was a pleasure seeing what
was out there!

Sincerely,
Arti Sharma

Arti Sharma

Research Technician

California Department of Fish and Wildlife
1812 9th Street

Sacramento, CA
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